
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0418

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 04/11/2022

Development:

Location :

Modifications to the self-storage facility and ground floor cafe permitted under Ref. SD21A/0284 comprising of 

an increase in the gross floor area from 8,008sq.m to 19,673sq.m as a result of an increase in the total number of 

internal floors from 4 to 7 levels, extension of the basement and an increase in building length along the 

northwest corner of the building; An increase in the overall building height of 1.5m; Minor internal layout 

alterations; Minor alterations to the roof layout; Elevational changes including alterations to the external north 

and west facade and an increase in depth of canopy on the south facade; Relocation and reconfiguration of the 

car parking and provision of reserved bay for larger vehicles, inclusion of an additional 5 EV spaces (10 in total), 

there is no proposed change to the overall number of permitted car parking spaces; Provision of 20 covered 

bicycle parking spaces; Alterations to internal access road and landscaping; Provision of additional landscaping 

and all associated and ancillary site works.

Liffey Valley, Dublin 22



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

21/12/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water 

            

  1.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

water   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

                                                         

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul  

 

2.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

wastewater   

   connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

                                             

 - All development shall be carried out in compliance with Irish Water Standards codes and 

practices. 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




